
  
   
    
   
 
 

 

14 November 2024 
 
Amanda Murtagh 
fyi-request-28641-e2a3a9cd@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

Ref: PMO 180-2024-25 
 
Dear Amanda  
 
Official Information Act request: Digital Transcripts Stars Flight LTD 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request, received on 7 November 
2024. You requested: 
 

“Dear Sarah Boyle, 
 
Thank you for supplying this information.  
 
The calls provided are made from Stars Flight to the Prime Ministers Office. 
 
I refer to response MOIA Reply PMO OIA 146 2024 25 OIA 2024 25 0347 Murtagh 
Stars Flight Ltd follow up Amanda Murtagh 4958889.1: 
"You will note there is no email from the advisor in reply to staff regarding Star Flight 
Limited’s documentation, this is because the reply was done verbally. Star Flight 
Limited was advised of the outcome via phone call. " 
 
Please provide the phone call made by the advisor to Stars Flight Limited. Please 
supply digital footprint and audio/transcripts where Stars Flight Limited was advised of 
the outcome. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Amanda Murtagh” 

 
 
On 21 October you were advised that there was ‘no email from the advisor in reply to staff 
regarding Star Flight Limited’s documentation, this is because the reply was done verbally. 
Star Flight Limited was advised of the outcome via phone call.’ I apologise as this information 
was not accurate.  
 
Star Flight Limited was notified via email on 3 October 2024 as per page 5 of the first release 
bundle you were sent in response to PMO OIA 128-2024-25. For ease I have included a 
screen shot of this for you below. 
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You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under 
section 28(3) of the Act.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Cameron Burrows 
Chief of Staff 


